
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

APRIL 3,  2007 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: None. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

. 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Personal Property is not on the Britesides program. Lorraine has made 

a copy of assessments and will see what Trio plans to do with them.   

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: A conference call is scheduled for Friday. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

(A) CHANGE OF TOWN MEETING DATE: When Town meeting date was set there 

were no State elections scheduled. Now, the State has announced elections on June 12. 

Selectmen will change the date for local election of officers to June 12 and Town Meeting 

to June 16. 

 

The Town Clerk has reported that of the $109,000 in unpaid taxes from 04/05 which were not 

liened, about $66,000 had been collected. She has received judgement for about $20,000 through 

Small Claims Court. The Town will continue to pursue the remaining balance. 

 

Nancy talked with Robin Frost, Wakefield’s Town Manager. NHDOT estimates the cost of 

rehabilitating the Canal Road Bridge is $385,000. Wakefield’s and Acton’s shared cost is 

$77,000. Acton’s approach side cost is estimated to be $30,000. The DOT is experienced in old, 

stone arch bridges. 

 

Ted Kryzak has reported that his alternative school is ready for more community service projects. 

There was some discussion about the need for a new flagpole. Also the Town Hall floor needs 

replacement. 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll. 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Davey Winchell, Percy Lowell, Pam McAlinden, Chip Venell, Lorraine 

Yeaton. 
 

 


